
SCIENCE & SOCIAL STUDIES NEWS
This week in Science, we will continue our unit on the Stars, Planets, and Moon. We will focus on the four inner planets this week: Mercury, Venus, 

Earth, and Mars. Once we finish our study of all eight planets, we will have a quiz. ~Ms. Brown

In Social Studies this week, we will begin Unit 2, Forming a New Nation. Students are expected to explain the revolutionary movement and how

America became an independent country. We will be here for a while as we are required to learn and discuss the causes of the revolutionary movement 

as well as explain its main events. ~Mrs.Woods

Fourth Grade All Stars 
Weekly Newsletter *Week of Sept. 17~21,2018

Hi Parent/Guardian,
Graded papers were sent home once again

on last week. We hope you saw them. 

Remember to keep their graded papers at 

home, but please sign and return either

their Parent Signature Sheet or their folder. 

If you have any questions or concerns

concerning your child’s progress, please

contact your child’s teachers.

Report Cards go out on Oct. 18. A 

Parent~Teacher Conference must be 

scheduled to discuss your child’s progress in 

school before report cards will be sent

home. Report cards will not be sent home 

until after we’ve met for a conference. Look 

for more information to come home at the

beginning of October concerning a scheduled

time and date for our Parent Conference. 

Thanks so much!  ~Fourth Grade Teachers

*REMEMBER            *SEPT.25~PTO

THE DATE:                   MEETING

MATH NEWS

ELA NEWS

We are working hard to increase students reading levels. Here are some ways you 

can help at home:

• Encourage students to read 20 minutes every night and complete the Weekly 

Reading Log. 

• Study vocabulary and spelling words.

• Allow students to log in to lexiacore5.com at home and work independently. 

They may log in using their GTID# and the password, initpass.

• Should they need my email address, it is allen.amanda.g@muscogee.k12.ga.us

Thanks so much for your help, 

~Mrs. Allen J

Hello Parents!

This week in Math, we are still working on multiplication, particulary factors

and multiples. Please continue to work with your child on their basic

multiplication and divison facts. Test #3 will be given on MONDAY, SEPT. 24. 

A completed study guide will be sent home on Friday so that you can go over

any questions they may have missed. Thank you for all that you do!

~Mrs.Cooks
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